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PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 

April is upon us and with it the Easter Break and a true changing of the seasons!  
The playground is currently a bumpy skating rink but we are hopeful that it will thaw out 
and dry up over the upcoming time away from school. 
 
We would like to officially welcome a new family to our school; The Plakhotniuk’s this family 
has emigrated from their home in the Ukraine after having spent time in three different  
countries along the way! The 6 children new to our school range in grades from Kindergarten 
to Gr. 7 and have truly brought out the best in our students and 
school community. The helpful, and thoughtful nature of our  
students is helping the new students adjust to new language, culture 
and of course, school! So far we have received donations of clothing, 
shoes/boots and even a gift card from the Real Canadian  
Superstore to gift the family. We are not actively seeking out  
donations but if you have items you would like to pass on please feel 
free to contact me and I will facilitate making sure donations get to 
the right place. 
 
 
Many students have been “Caught being Courageous” over the past 
few weeks as we continue to promote the 4 sectors of the Circle of Courage. Our goals of  
mastery, belonging, generosity and independence for our students underlies many things  
taking place at Red Wing PS ranging from the daily Morning Meeting to volunteerism and 
mentoring within the school itself. All the while our students strive for mastery in their daily 
academic and physical work. 
 
Finally, our annual time at NRRC Arena wraps up this final week in March and we would like 
to again thank the NRRC Board for continuing to support our use of the facility and of course 
the Red Wing SCC for the donation of skate trainers this winter. Both were integral in  
allowing us to support our students taking part in a truly Canadian activity! 
 
On behalf of our staff at Red Wing PS we hope you enjoy the Easter Break, from here on out 
the school year will fly by and before we know it summer will be here! Enjoy the time with 
family and friends and as always, get outside!!! 
 
G. McGregor 
 



Red Wing Public School now accepting 
kindergarten registration  

online registration and also Red Wing 
Kiddo Kare childcare program forms 

are available for the 2024-2025 school 
year, Please pick up at the office. 

ONLY A FEW MONTHS LEFT OF SCHOOL IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR 
CHILDS STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES THEY ARE DUE 
KINDERGARTEN ˚15.00 
GRADE 1 –8 ˚30.00 
FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE CASH 
OR CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP  WITH EXTRA CURRICULAR  
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL. 



 


